
 

 

Hello Everybody 

I have just received the details of the performance at Pentillie on July 19th  

It’s “Romeo and Juliet” performed by the Lord Chamberlain’s Men (the same company  as before). 

Tickets cost £18 each. 

Prosecco and  picnic time I think! 

If you are interested please could you let me know on catherine.matthews2017@outlook.com so I 

have some idea how many tickets we might need.  

Appropriate play for Valentine’s Day tomorrow! 

Best wishes 

Cathy  
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